
 

 
 

Embassy of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar, Washington, D.C. 

Announcement on Public Holidays in 2025 

The following public holidays will be observed by the Embassy of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar in Washington, 

D.C. for the year 2025 as per this Embassy’s Office Order No. 39/2024 dated 29 August 2024: 
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